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Cook, Dan <dan.cook@dnr.iowa.gov> Mon, Dec 3, 2018 at 10:53 AM
To: scott_zurn@cpr.ca
Cc: Bert Noll <bert.noll@dnr.iowa.gov>

Hi Scott

As I noted during out phone conversation, I have been assigned as the Iowa DNR project manager for the potential
petroleum contamination at the Farson, Iowa former depot and all correspondence for this site should be sent to me. 
Please send a brief description of your proposed environmental field activities to assess the potential petroleum
contamination within a few weeks of receiving this email.  The actual work plan will need to be submitted for Iowa DNR
review by the end of March 2019 with the anticipated field work to be completed by June 30, 2019.

This site is under the authority of Iowa Administrative Code (IAC) -567-133, Rules for Determining Cleanup Actions and
Responsible Parties.  I have attached a copy of IAC-567-133 for your reference.

If you have any questions please ask,

Dan 

Daniel Cook | Environmental Specialist Senior
Iowa Department of Natural Resources 
Contaminated Sites Section 
502 E. 9th St., Des Moines, IA 50319 
P 515-725-8371 | F 515-725-8202 

www.iowadnr.gov
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